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Transforming Our World Through
Design, Diversity and Education
Gerald Craddock 2018-10-18 Good
design is enabling, and each and
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

every one of us is a designer.
Universal Design is widely recognized
an important concept that should be
incorporated in all person-centred
policies. The United Nations
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Convention on the Rights of Persons
with Disabilities (UNCRPD) clearly
stipulates that the most effective
way of delivering on the promise of
an inclusive society is through a
Universal Design approach.Sitting at
the intersection of the fields of
Higher Education and Universal
Design, this book presents papers
delivered at the Universal Design and
Higher Education in Transformation
Congress (UDHEIT2018), held in
Dublin, Ireland, from 30 October to 2
November 2018. This event brings
together key experts from industry,
education, and government and nongovernment organization sectors to
share experiences and knowledge with
all participants. The 86 papers
included here are grouped under 17
headings, or themes, ranging from
education and digital learning
through healthcare to engagement with
industry and urban design.Celebrating
and integrating all that is good in
design, diversity and education, this
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

book will be a valuable resource for
all those interested in the inspiring
and empowering developments in both
Universal Design and higher
education.
Communication and Power in
Organizations Dennis K. Mumby 1988
Durkheim and the Law Steven Lukes
2017-09-16 The law was central to
Durkheim's sociological theory and to
his efforts to establish sociology as
a distinctive discipline. This
revised and updated second edition of
Durkheim and the Law brings together
key texts which demonstrate the
development of Durkheim's thinking on
the sociology of law, several of them
newly translated here. The editors,
both world-renowned Durkheim
scholars, provide a comprehensive
analysis of the intellectual
significance and distinctiveness of
Durkheim's work on the subject. They
show how his ideas evolved over time;
how they contributed to the
development of a distinctively
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Durkheimian vision of a science of
society; and they provide a
comprehensive assessment of the
strengths and weaknesses of his
theorizing about law, as well as its
continuing relevance for contemporary
sociology. Enriched with a new
introduction and useful learning
features, this book remains a major
reference for students of socio-legal
theory.
Science in the Archives Lorraine
Daston 2017-04-04 "Science in the
Archives" reveals affinities and
continuities among the sciences of
the archives, across many disciplines
and centuries, in order to present a
better picture of essential archival
practices and, thereby, the meaning
of science. For in both the natural
and human sciences, archives of the
most diverse forms make cumulative,
collective knowledge possible. Yet in
contrast to laboratories,
observatories, or the field, archives
have yet to be studied across the
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

board as central sites of science.
The volume covers episodes in the
history of astronomy, geology,
genetics, classical philology,
climatology, history, medicine, and
ancient natural philosophy, as well
as fundamental practices such as
collecting, retrieval strategies, and
data mining. The time frame spans
doxology in Greco-Roman antiquity to
NSA surveillance techniques and the
quantified-self movement. Each
chapter explores the practices,
politics, economics, and open-ended
potential of the sciences of the
archives, making this the first book
devoted to the role of archives in
the natural and human sciences.
Tunnel Fire Dynamics Haukur Ingason
2014-11-14 This book covers a wide
range of issues in fire safety
engineering in tunnels, describes the
phenomena related to tunnel fire
dynamics, presents state-of-the-art
research, and gives detailed
solutions to these major issues.
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Examples for calculations are
provided. The aim is to significantly
improve the understanding of fire
safety engineering in tunnels.
Chapters on fuel and ventilation
control, combustion products, gas
temperatures, heat fluxes, smoke
stratification, visibility,
tenability, design fire curves, heat
release, fire suppression and
detection, CFD modeling, and scaling
techniques all equip readers to
create their own fire safety plans
for tunnels. This book should be
purchased by any engineer or public
official with responsibility for
tunnels. It would also be of interest
to many fire protection engineers as
an application of evolving technical
principles of fire safety.
Improving Patient Care Richard Grol
2013-03-18 As innovations are
constantly being developed within
healthcare, it can be difficult both
to select appropriate new
practicesand technologies and to
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

successfully adopt them within
complexorganizations. It is necessary
to understand the consequences
ofintroducing change, how to best
implement new procedures
andtechniques, how to evaluate
success and to improve the quality
ofpatient care. This comprehensive
guide allows you to do justthat.
Improving Patient Care, 2nd edition
provides astructure for professionals
and change agents to implement
betterpractices in health care. It
helps health professionals,
managers,policy makers and
researchers to assess new techniques
and selectand implement change in
their organizations. This new
editionincludes recent evidence and
further coverage on patient safety
andpatient centred strategies for
change. Written by an international
expert author team,Improving Patient
Care is an established standard text
forpostgraduate students of health
policy, health services and
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healthmanagement. The strong author
team are global professors involvedin
managing research and development in
the field of qualityimprovement,
evidence-based practice and
guidelines, qualityassessment and
indicators to improve patient
outcomes throughreceiving appropriate
healthcare.
The Estrogen Elixir Elizabeth Siegel
Watkins 2007-04-16 In the first
complete history of hormone
replacement therapy (HRT), Elizabeth
Siegel Watkins illuminates the
complex and changing relationship
between the medical treatment of
menopause and cultural conceptions of
aging. Describing the development,
spread, and shifting role of HRT in
America from the early twentieth
century to the present, Watkins
explores how the interplay between
science and society shaped the
dissemination and reception of HRT
and how the medicalization—and
subsequent efforts toward the
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

demedicalization—of menopause and
aging affected the role of estrogen
as a medical therapy. Telling the
story from multiple
perspectives—physicians,
pharmaceutical manufacturers,
government regulators, feminist
health activists, and the media, as
well as women as patients and
consumers—she reveals the striking
parallels between estrogen’s history
as a medical therapy and broad shifts
in the role of medicine in an aging
society. Today, information about HRT
is almost always accompanied by a
laundry list of health risks. While
physicians and pharmaceutical
companies have striven to develop the
safest possible treatment for the
symptoms of menopause and aging, many
specialists question whether HRT
should be prescribed at all. Drawing
from a wide range of scholarly
research, archival records, and
interviews, The Estrogen Elixir
provides valuable historical context
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for one of the most pressing debates
in contemporary medicine.
Violence Against Women and Ethnicity
Stephanie A Condon 2020-10-09 This
book draws together both: theory and
practice on minority/migrant women
and gendered violence. The interplay
of gender, ethnicity, religion,
class, generation and sexuality in
shaping the lives, experiences and
choices of minority/migrant women
affected by violence has not always
been adequately theorised within much
of the existing writing on violence
against women. Feminist theory,
especially the insights provided by
the concept of intersectionality, are
central to the editors' conceptual
frameworks. This work was published
by Saint Philip Street Press pursuant
to a Creative Commons license
permitting commercial use. All rights
not granted by the work's license are
retained by the author or authors.
Migration and Literature S. Frank
2008-09-29 Migration and Literature
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

offers a thought-provoking analysis
of the thematic and formal role of
migration in four contemporary and
canonized novelists.
Policing Stereotypes Lars Holmberg
2003
Racist and Right-wing Violence in
Scandinavia Tore Bjørgo 1997 The
dissemination of fear
Atlantic Salmon Ecology Øystein Aas
2011-07-05 The Atlantic salmon is one
of the most prized and exploited
species worldwide, being at the
centre of a massive sports fishing
industry and increasingly as the
major farmed species in many
countries worldwide. Atlantic Salmon
Ecology is a landmark publication,
both scientifically important and
visually attractive. Comprehensively
covering all major aspects of the
relationship of the Atlantic salmon
with its environment, chapters
include details of migration and
dispersal, reproduction, habitat
requirements, feeding, growth rates,
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competition, predation, parasitsm,
population dynamics, effects of
landscape use, hydro power
development, climate change, and
exploitation. The book closes with a
summary and look at possible future
research directions. Backed by the
Norwegian Research Council and with
editors and contributors widely known
and respected, Atlantic Salmon
Ecology is an essential purchase for
all those working with this species,
including fisheries scientists and
managers, fish biologists,
ecologists, physiologists,
environmental biologists and aquatic
scientists, fish and wildlife
department personnel and regulatory
bodies. Libraries in all universities
and research establishments where
these subjects are studied and taught
should have copies of this important
publication. Comprehensive and up-todate coverage of Atlantic Salmon
Atlantic Salmon is one of the world's
most commercially important species
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

Backed by the Norwegian Research
Council Experienced editor and
internationally respected
contributors
'Honour' Killing and Violence Aisha
K. Gill 2014-05-07 This
interdisciplinary collection provides
a compelling analysis of the
practices and beliefs that lead to
violence against women, men and
children in the name of 'honour',
with a range of international
insights from criminology,
psychology, law and history. The
volume advances legal and theoretical
debates through the analysis of
established research and presents new
evidence and insights, addressing key
questions such as: What psychological
processes are relevant in the
motivation of honour violence? Under
what historical circumstances, and
through what strategies, have
honourable masculinity and violence
been dissociated? Can honour be
reconceptualised in ways that
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challenge violent practices justified
in its name? By locating 'honour'
killing and 'honour' based violence
within and beyond debates on violence
against women and girls, this
collection offers recommendations to
inform both theory and practice,
making this an essential resource for
teachers and students, health
professionals, police officers,
lawyers, social workers, policymakers, and activists working against
gendered forms of violence.
The Present Moment in Psychotherapy
and Everyday Life (Norton Series on
Interpersonal Neurobiology) Daniel N.
Stern 2010-05-17 While most
psychotherapies agree that
therapeutic work in the 'here and
now' has the greatest power to bring
about change, few if any books have
ever addressed the problem of what
'here and now' actually means.
Beginning with the claim that we are
psychologically alive only in the
now, internationally acclaimed child
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

psychiatrist Daniel N. Stern tackles
vexing yet fascinating questions such
as: what is the nature of 'nowness'?
How is 'now' experienced between two
people? What do present moments have
to do with therapeutic growth and
change? Certain moments of shared
immediate experience, such as a
knowing glance across a dinner table,
are paradigmatic of what Stern shows
to be the core of human experience,
the 3 to 5 seconds he identifies as
'the present moment.' By placing the
present moment at the center of
psychotherapy, Stern alters our ideas
about how therapeutic change occurs,
and about what is significant in
therapy. As much a meditation on the
problems of memory and experience as
it is a call to appreciate every
moment of experience, The Present
Moment is a must-read for all who are
interested in the latest thinking
about human experience.
Why Women are Oppressed Anna G.
Jónasdóttir 1994 A feminist of
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international standing strives toward
a theory about the web of relations
between the sexes
Handbook of Sepsis W. Joost Wiersinga
2018-04-13 This practically oriented
book provides an up-to-date overview
of all significant aspects of the
pathogenesis of sepsis and its
management, including within the
intensive care unit. Readers will
find information on the involvement
of the coagulation and endocrine
systems during sepsis and on the use
of biomarkers to diagnose sepsis and
allow early intervention.
International clinical practice
guidelines for the management of
sepsis are presented, and individual
chapters focus on aspects such as
fluid resuscitation, vasopressor
therapy, response to multiorgan
failure, antimicrobial therapy, and
adjunctive immunotherapy. The closing
section looks forward to the coming
decade, discussing novel trial
designs, sepsis in low- and middlekunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

income countries, and emerging
management approaches. The book is
internatio nal in scope, with
contributions from leading experts
worldwide. It will be of value to
residents and
professionals/practitioners in the
fields of infectious diseases and
internal medicine, as well as to GPs
and medical students.
Managing Pain in Children Alison
Twycross 2009-11-16 All children have
a right to appropriate prevention,
assessment andcontrol of their pain.
Managing Pain in Children is
anevidence-based, practical guide to
care in all areas of children'spain
management, providing nurses and
other health carepractitioners with
the skills and expertise necessary to
managechildren's pain effectively.
The text first explores the relevant
anatomy and physiology ofchildren,
the latest policy guidelines
surrounding pain managementand
ethical issues involved in managing
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children's pain. It thengoes on to
look at the various pain assessment
tools available forchildren and nondrug methods of pain relief. The text
then goes onto apply these pain
management principles to practice in
relationto acute pain, chronic pain,
palliative care and the management
ofprocedural pain. Each of these
chapters covers the evidence
base,assessment techniques, pain
relieving interventions, and
guidancefor best practice in both
hospital and community settings.
Special features: Practical and
accessible, with 'best practice'
points in eachchapter Written in the
context of latest policy developments
Provides the necessary evidence-base
for care throughout With
contributions from experts in the
field
Attitudes and Opinions Stuart Oskamp
2005-01-15 Notable advances resulting
from new research findings,
measurement approaches, widespread
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

uses of the Internet, and
increasingly sophisticated approaches
to sampling and polling, have
stimulated a new generation of
attitude scholars. This extensively
revised edition captures this
excitement, while remaining grounded
in scholarly research. Attitudes and
Opinions, 3/e maintains one of the
main goals of the original edition-breadth of coverage. The book
thoroughly reviews both implicit and
explicit measures of attitudes, the
structure and function of attitudes,
the nature of public opinion and
polling, attitude formation,
communication of attitudes and
opinions, and the relationship
between attitudes and behaviors, as
well as theories and research on
attitude change. Over 2,000
references support the book's
scientific integrity. The authors'
second goal is to demonstrate the
relevance of the topic to people's
lives. Subsequently, the second part
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of the book examines many of the
topics and research findings that are
salient in the world today--political
and international attitudes
(including terrorism), voting
behavior, racism and prejudice,
sexism and gender roles, and
environmental attitudes. This
thoroughly revised new edition
features: *an entirely new chapter on
implicit measures attitudes; *a new
chapter on environmental attitudes;
*updated opinion poll data throughout
the book; *additional material on
time trends in attitudes about many
issues; and *expanded, updated
sections on international attitudes
reflecting the events of 9/11 and the
subsequent invasions of Afghanistan
and Iraq. Attitudes and Opinions'
broad and interdisciplinary
perspective makes this an ideal text
in courses on attitudes, public
opinion, survey research, or
persuasion, taught in a variety of
departments including psychology,
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

communication, marketing, sociology,
and political science.
Residential Child Care Andrew
Kendrick 2008 Draws on recent
research to address key issues in
residential child care policy and
practice in the UK, offering guidance
for developing best practice and
improved outcomes for children and
young people.
Powerful Medicines Jerry Avorn, M.D.
2008-12-10 If you believe that the
latest blockbuster medication is
worth a premium price over your
generic brand, or that doctors have
access to all the information they
need about a drug’s safety and
effectiveness each time they write a
prescription, Dr. Jerry Avorn has
some sobering news. Drawing on more
than twenty-five years of patient
care, teaching, and research at
Harvard Medical School, he shares his
firsthand experience of the wide gap
in our knowledge of the effectiveness
of one medication as compared to
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another. In Powerful Medicines, he
reminds us that every pill we take
represents a delicate compromise
between the promise of healing, the
risk of side effects, and an
increasingly daunting price. The
stakes on each front grow higher
every year as new drugs with
impressive power, worrisome side
effects, and troubling costs are
introduced. This is a comprehensive
behind-the-scenes look at issues that
affect everyone: our shortage of data
comparing the worth of similar drugs
for the same condition; alarming
lapses in the detection of lethal
side effects; the underuse of lifesaving medications; lavish marketing
campaigns that influence what doctors
prescribe; and the resulting upward
spiral of costs that places vital
drugs beyond the reach of many
Americans. In this engagingly written
book, Dr. Avorn asks questions that
will interest every consumer: How can
a product judged safe by the Food and
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

Drug Administration turn out to have
unexpectedly lethal side effects? Why
has the nation’s drug bill been
growing at nearly 20 percent per
year? How can physicians and patients
pick the best medication in its
class? How do doctors actually make
their prescribing decisions, and why
do those decisions sometimes go
wrong? Why do so many Americans
suffer preventable illnesses and
deaths that proper drug use could
have averted? How can the nation gain
control over its escalating drug
budget without resorting to rationing
or draconian governmental controls?
Using clinical case histories taken
from his own work as a practitioner,
researcher, and advocate, Dr. Avorn
demonstrates the impressive power of
the well-conceived prescription as
well as the debacles that can result
when medications are misused. He
describes an innovative program that
employs the pharmaceutical industry’s
own marketing techniques to reduce
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use of some of the most
overprescribed and overpriced
products. Powerful Medicines offers
timely and practical advice on how
the nation can improve its drugapproval process, and how patients
can work with doctors to make sure
their prescriptions are safe,
effective, and as affordable as
possible. This is a passionate and
provocative call for action as well
as a compelling work of clear-headed
science.
Rape in the Nordic Countries Marie
Bruvik Heinskou 2019-10-29 The Open
Access version of this book,
available at
http://www.taylorfrancis.com/books/e/
9780429467608, has been made
available under a Creative Commons
Attribution-NonCommercial-No
Derivatives 4.0 license. While the
Nordic countries are listed at the
top in most international rankings of
gender equality and citizens’
feelings of security, studies on the
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

prevalence of sexual victimisation
present a different picture,
suggesting that the very countries
that have invested much in
establishing gender equality actually
see a high prevalence of sexual
violence. This book sheds light on
the phenomenon and construction of
rape and other forms of sexual
violence within the Nordic region,
exploring the ways in which rape and
sexual violence are dealt with
through criminal law and considering
governmental policies aimed at
combatting it, with a special focus
on legal regulations and
developments. Thematically organised,
it offers new research on
perpetrators, victimhood, criminal
justice and prevention. Multidisciplinary in approach, it brings
together the latest work from a range
of scholars to offer insights into
the situation in the five Nordic
countries, asking how and why rape
and other forms of sexual violence
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occur, whilst also addressing the
timely issues of online sexual
cultures, BDSM and the grey areas of
sexual offences. As such, it will
appeal to scholars of sociology,
criminology and law with interests in
gender and sexual violence.
Social cost-benefit analysis in
Australia and New Zealand Leo Dobes
2016-04-28 All is not well with the
evaluation of government programs and
projects. Resources available to any
society are limited. If governments
are to increase the well-being of
their citizens, they must be able to
select and implement the socially
most beneficial projects and
policies. But many government
agencies lack the expertise to carry
out a cost-benefit analysis, or even
to commission one. Commercial
consultants, on the other hand, often
have some analytical expertise, but
are not immune from adopting
approaches that accommodate the
proclivities of their client
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

agencies. In order to increase
analytical rigour and methodological
consistency, this publication urges
the adoption of a ‘belts and braces’
set of protocols for use in project
evaluation.
Refugees--the Trauma of Exile Diana
Miserez-Willday 1988
Cholera, Chloroform, and the Science
of Medicine Peter Vinten-Johansen
2003-05-01 The product of six years
of collaborative research, this fine
biography offers new interpretations
of a pioneering figure in
anesthesiology, epidemiology, medical
cartography, and public health. It
modifies the conventional rags to
riches portrait of John Snow by
synthesizing fresh information about
his early life from archival research
and recent studies. It explores the
intellectual roots of his commitments
to vegetarianism, temperance, and
pure drinking water, first developed
when he was a medical apprentice and
assistant in the north of England.
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The authors argue that all of Snow's
later contributions are traceable to
the medical paradigm he imbibed as a
medical student in London and put
into practice early in his career as
a clinician: that medicine as a
science required the incorporation of
recent developments in its collateral
sciences--chiefly anatomy, chemistry,
and physiology--in order to
understand the causes of disease.
Snow's theoretical breakthroughs in
anesthesia were extensions of his
experimental research in respiratory
physiology and the properties of
inhaled gases. Shortly thereafter,
his understanding of gas laws led him
to reject miasmatic explanations for
the spread of cholera, and to develop
an alternative theory in consonance
with what was then known about
chemistry and the physiology of
digestion. Using all of Snow's
writings, the authors follow him when
working in his home laboratory,
visiting patients throughout London,
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

attending medical society meetings,
and conducting studies during the
cholera epidemics of 1849 and 1854.
The result is a book that
demythologizes some overly heroic
views of Snow by providing a fairer
measure of his actual contributions.
It will have an impact not only on
the understanding of the man but also
on the history of epidemiology and
medical science.
Diakonia As Christian Social Practice
Stephanie Dietrich 2015-01-07 The
concept of diakonia has developed
over the last decades, especially
within the ecumenical movement, to a
degree that may be characterized as a
paradigm shift. Three main features
characterize this change: First, the
ecclesial dimension of diakonia is
now strongly underlined. While
diakonia earlier often was perceived
as the activity of professional
diaconal workers or agencies, it is
now emphasized that diakonia belongs
to the nature and the mission of
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being church. Second, it affirms that
diaconal action must be holistic,
taking into consideration the
physical, mental, social and
spiritual dimension, and rejecting
practices that tend to
departmentalize sectors of human
reality. Third, it enhances bold and
prophetic expressions of diaconal
action, in solidarity with
marginalized and suffering people,
moving away from traditions of
conceptualizing diakonia as humble
service. The authors of this book
largely subscribe to this
understanding. The major part of them
belongs to the faculty of
Diakonhjemmet University College in
Oslo. This book is a must-read for
academicians, practitioners and
leaders in the churches and
theological institutions as it brings
up new perspectives of diakonia in a
changing global context. It is an
ideal resource book for churches as
they nurture and enhance their vision
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

and commitment to diakonia, including
critiquing their current approaches.
From the foreword by Agnes Abuom,
Moderator of the World Council of
Churches In the Lutheran church we
speak of prophetic diakonia.
Prophetic diakonia works for the
fruition of peace with justice and
reconciliation based on forgiveness.
We work to empower those in need to
stand on their feet and become
deacons in their own context. I
adjure readers of this book to
remember that holistic mission
includes prophetic diakonia. Munib
Younan, President of the Lutheran
World Federation, Bishop of the
Evangelical Lutheran Church of Jordan
and the Holy Land In a time when the
churches together are searching for
how to be a servant church in a
rapidly changing world, this book is
presenting a remarkable source for
reflection and for studies. It is
conveying new perspectives on the
meaning and the liberating power of
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the diakonia of the church. For
deacons and indeed for anybody called
to serve in and for the church, this
book provides new insights. The
ecumenical movement as a joint move
into the future needs books like
this. Olav Fykse Tveit, General
Secretary, World Council of Churches
This book is highly welcomed by
Norwegian Church Aid. It puts our
core mandate - international diakonia
- into a broader context, while
firmly placing it at the center of
the nature of the Church. The authors
point to the unique qualities and
distinctiveness of diakonia and the
book is therefore a good reminder
that diakonia can truly be a powerful
driver of sustainable change. AnneMarie Helland, General Secretary,
Norwegian Church Aid Diaconal circles
within European churches long ago
expanded the narrow and introverted
ideology, courageous as it was for
its time, of the early 19th century
founders of the modern deacon
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

movements. This book evidences
ongoing tensions in attempting to
come to terms with the revolution
that has occurred in the theological
underpinning of diaconate, and is one
of the first to make the attempt in
the public arena. John N. Collins,
Lector Emeritus, Melbourne University
of Divinity Stephanie Dietrich is
Associate Professor at Diakonhjemmet
University College, Norway. Knud
Jorgensen is Adjunct Professor at the
MF Norwegian School of Theology. Kari
Karsrud Korslien is Assistant
Professor at Diakonhjemmet University
College. Kjell Nordstokke is
Professor Emeritus at Diakonhjemmet
University College.
Reorientations Suzanne Pinckney
Stetkevych 1994 Employing
contemporary literary theory, eight
members of the "Chicago school" of
Arabic and Persian literature
reorient the critical approach to
classical Middle Eastern literature.
The authors analyze a broad spectrum
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of poetry, ranging from the preIslamic ode of the sixth century to
seventeenth-century Persian Safavid
Moghul verse. Among issues considered
are the ritual and sacrificial
aspects of literature, the transition
from orality to literacy, the
iconographical and mythic dimensions
of philology, and imitation as a form
of creation. The inclusion of
contemporary translations of all the
poems discussed is an important
feature for students of Middle
Eastern literature and comparative
poetics.
Near Misses in Pediatric Anesthesia
John G. Brock-Utne 2013-05-28
Authored by “a superb clinician and
award-winning teacher,”* Near Misses
in Pediatric Anesthesiology, Second
Edition is a thorough updating and
significant expansion of this popular
case book in the newest
anesthesiology subspecialty to be
approved by the American Board of
Medical Specialties. The book
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

comprises 87 true-story clinical
“near misses,” including 40 cases
that are brand new. Recommendations,
references, and discussion accompany
each case. The cases provide an ideal
basis for problem-centered learning
and also model how to learn from
experience and to maintain
professionalism during the lifelong
development of clinical expertise.
Dr. Brock-Utne’s latest case book
provides a pediatric complement to
his bestselling Case Studies of Near
Misses in Clinical Anesthesia
(Springer, 2012) and Clinical
Anesthesia: Near Misses and Lessons
Learned (Springer, 2008). * Jay B.
Brodsky, MD, from the Foreword.
PISA Reading for Change: Performance
and Engagement across Countries
Results from PISA 2000 OECD
2002-11-19 Following the initial
report on the results of the first
PISA survey, this report looks more
closely at performance in reading.
Thalidomide and the Power of the Drug
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Companies Henning Sjöström 1972
Half in Love With Death Joel Paris
2017-09-25 Half in Love With Death
presents a new way for therapists to
manage chronically suicidal patients,
an incredibly challenging task for
clinicians and one where an
insufficient amount of literature
exists to guide professionals. Author
Joel Paris suggests an approach that
defies conventional wisdoms about
whether suicide can be predicted or
prevented. He asserts that managing
chronically suicidal patients begins
with tolerating suicidality,
understanding the inner world of
patients, avoiding repeated
hospitalizations, and focusing on
life situations that maintain
suicidal ideas and behaviors. Each
chapter in the book develops a
theoretical perspective based on
empirical data, and many are
illustrated by clinical examples.
Topics addressed throughout the text
include: *distinctions among various
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

types of suicidality; *the inner
world of the chronically suicidal
patient, with a particular focus on
pain, emptiness, and hopelessness;
*the relationship between chronic
suicidality and personality
disorders, especially the category of
borderline personality; *the
effectiveness of psychotherapy and
pharmacotherapy for chronically
suicidal patients; and *the risks of
litigation in managing this patient
population. This volume is a
crucially important resource for
clinicians who treat chronically
suicidal patients, as it fills a gap
in existing literature and provides
enlightened guidelines that stem from
a large body of research in the
field.
Selection and Breeding Programs in
Aquaculture Trygve Gjedrem 2005-04-13
Although aquaculture as a biological
production system has a long history,
systematic and efficient breeding
programs to improve economically
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important traits in the farmed
species have rarely been utilized
until recently, except for salmonid
species. This means that the majority
of aquaculture production (more than
90 %) is based on genetically
unimproved stocks. In farm animals
the situation is vastly different:
practically no terrestrial farm
production is based on genetically
unimproved and undomesticated
populations. This difference between
aquaculture and livestock production
is in spite of the fact that the
basic elements of breeding theory are
the same for fish and shellfish as
for farm animals. One possible reason
for the difference is the complexity
of reproductive biology in aquatic
species, and special consideration
needs to be taken in the design of
breeding plans for these species.
Since 1971 AKVAFORSK, has
continuously carried out large scale
breeding research projects with
salmonid species, and during the
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

latest 15 years also with a number of
fresh water and marine species.
Results from this work and the
results from other institutions
around the world have brought forward
considerable knowledge, which make
the development of efficient breeding
programs feasible. The genetic
improvement obtained in selection
programs for fish and shellfish is
remarkable and much higher than what
has been achieved in terrestrial farm
animals.
Roberton's Textbook of Neonatology
Janet M. Rennie 2005 Presents stateof-the-art, comprehensive coverage on
the pathophysiology, diagnosis,
management, and prognosis for
diseases in the newborn, and
describes the routine care of the
well baby. Covers every aspect of the
care of the newborn, including advice
about resuscitation, emergency
intensive care, practical procedures,
differential diagnosis, and ongoing
care. Provides information about long
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term outcomes wherever possible.
Includes contributions from fetal
medicine physicians, obstetricians,
epidemiologists, surgeons, and
lawyers who provide valuable
background information essential to
the modern practice of neonatology.
Sustainability and Resilience
Planning for Local Governments Haris
Alibašić 2018-06-19 This book details
a process of creating a long-term
sustainability and resilience plan
for local governments to use in
designing and implementing
sustainability and resilience-related
policies, initiatives, and programs.
It offers guidance and methods in
applying sustainability and
resilience strategies to attain the
prosperity of organizations and
communities. The recommendations in
this book are based on the author's
years of experience in directing
applied resilience and sustainability
planning for a local government, and
years of research covering diverse
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

aspects of sustainability and
resilience from climate change,
climate preparedness and readiness,
quadruple bottom line strategy,
greenhouse gas emission reduction
policies, climate adaptation and
mitigation to sustainable energy
policies and initiatives. Chapter one
defines terms related to
sustainability and resilience and
addresses how the topics reshape
local governments and communities.
Chapter two maps out the
sustainability and resilience process
for organizations and communities,
determining the appropriate steps to
be taken at each level of
sustainability and resilience
planning. Chapter three identifies
community and organizational level
engagement, with internal and
external stakeholders, including
designs necessary throughout these
processes. Chapter four contains
measuring, tracking, monitoring and
reporting methods using the quadruple
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bottom line strategy, and developing
a sustainability and resilience
progress report to ensure
accountability, transparency, and
good governance. Then, chapter five
details the implementation of a
sustainability and resilience plan
once it is established, describing
potential programs and initiatives to
achieve sustainable and resilient
communities. Chapter six describes
the intersection between
sustainability and resilience, and
chapter seven examines the tools and
resources available to create a
practical sustainability and
resilience plan. Chapter eight
concludes the text by addressing the
future of sustainability and
resilience, and complexities of the
modern dynamics of the interconnected
systems in cities, counties, and
organizations, and recommends how
local government administrators in
their planning methods and strategies
must consider these challenges.
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

PISA Assessing Scientific, Reading
and Mathematical Literacy A Framework
for PISA 2006 OECD 2006-09-11
Presents the conceptual framework
underlying the PISA 2006 survey.
The Handbook of Tunnel Fire Safety
Richard Carvel 2005 Like New, No
Highlights,No Markup,all pages are
intact.
The Child, the Family, and the
Outside World Donald Woods Winnicott
1964 In this classic of child
development, the author explores
problems of the only child, of
stealing and lying, shyness, sex
education in schools and the roots of
aggression, presenting his work in a
lucid, friendly and insightful
manner.
The ECT Handbook I. Nicol Ferrier
2019-07-04 A thorough update to the
'must-have' guide to ECT for clinical
psychiatrists, providing practical
advice on safe and efficacious
treatment.
Enquiring Minds Rene Saran 2004 This
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book is the first in English to set
out the theoretical underpinnings of
modern Socratic Dialogue as a selfdirected learning process. Central to
the Socratic Method are the
opportunities it gives educators and
others to * learn about the Socratic
Method as a new approach to their
work * foster rational critical
thinking skills * develop the
learners' autonomy * nurture
emotional intelligence and qualities
such as empathy As a process of
philosophising in groups, Socratic
Dialogue is attracting growing
interest in the US, Mexico and Europe
because of its potential contribution
to developing learning. It will be
relevant to courses in citizenship,
personal and social education,
health, social work and community
issues. Inspired by the philosophy of
Socrates, the German philosopher
Leonard Nelson began to apply the
Socratic Method to thinking and
learning in the 1920s. By the 1950s
kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

Socratic Dialogue was being developed
into a learning/teaching process,
initially in Germany. Part 1 of the
book deals with theoretical aspects
of Socratic Dialogue and suggests
possible applications, particularly
in the school sector. Part 2 presents
a range of Socratic Dialogue
experiences in Britain and Germany
and offers guidance about the
organisation, rules and phases of the
Socratic process. The foundation text
by Leonard Nelson makes up Part 3.
There is information about
organizations involved with the
promotion of Socratic Dialogue in
Britain, Germany and the Netherlands
and a survey of relevant literature.
The work will be of interest to all
those working in education,
especially teachers of philosophy,
ethics, religious studies and
mathematics. It will provide an
authoritative guide to educators who
want learners to develop enquiring
minds.

23/24

Downloaded from www.idg.no on July 5,
2022 by guest

Perioperative Care of the Elderly
Gabriella Bettelli 2017-11-30 This
innovative, comprehensive book covers
the key elements of perioperative
management of older patients. The
book's chapter structure coincides
with the clinical path patients tread
during their treatment, from
preoperative evaluation to posthospital care. Epidemiological
aspects and aging processes are
illustrated, providing keys to
understanding the quick expansion of
geriatric surgery and defining the
clinical profile of older surgical
patients in a cybernetic perspective.
Preoperative evaluation and
preparation for surgery, including
medication reconciliation and prehabilitation, are developed in the
light of supporting decision-making
about surgery in an evidence-based
and patient-focused way. Intra- and
postoperative management are

kunnskapssenter-sikkerhet-overvakning

discussed, aiming to tailor
anesthetic, surgical and nursing
approaches to specific patients'
needs, in order to prevent both
general and age-related
complications. This volume also
addresses issues relevant to
geriatric surgery, from different
organizational models to clinical
risk management and systems
engineering applied to hospital
organization.
Networks and Institutions in Natural
Resource Management Y. Rydin
2006-01-01 Managing natural resources
sustainably is a complex task that
demands the involvement of many
different stakeholders. Network
arrangements are used to try and
achieve such sustainable management.
This book assesses the practice of
such networks using case studies of
landscape, habitat and water
management from England, Sweden,
Spain and Zimbabwe.
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